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1255 23rd Street, NW
Suite 450

Washington, DC 20037

June 4, 2019

P 202-452-1100
F 202-778-6132 Dear members of the Committee on Natural Resources and Outdoor

— Recreation,
humanesociety.org
The Humane Society of the United States opposes HB 4340, because the bill’s
prohibition on photographing, videotaping, and audiotaping hunters is a
content-based restriction, and as such, raises significant First Amendment
concerns.

Sincerely,

Molly Tamulevich

Michigan State Director
248.508.5589
mtamulevich@humanesociety.org



